
From: alissaduffy
To: Secretary, Board
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Altice/Service Electric acquisition
Date: Monday, June 29, 2020 7:43:34 PM

To Whom it May Concern,

I am a resident of Hope, New Jersey.  I do not think the Altice/Service Electric acquisition
should be approved unless cable lines will be expanded in Hope and the surrounding towns.

With many people working from home and students attending school online, high speed
internet is not a luxury, it is a necessity. 

Ultimately, this is in the best interest of the company, as many residents will be happy to pay
for faster internet service.

Sincerely, 
Alissa Duffy
407 Mount Hermon Road
Blairstown, NJ 07825

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
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